PHILIPSBURG-OSCEOLA AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT



Phone: (814) 342-1050 Fax: (814) 342-7208

Web Site: www.pomounties.org

November 16, 2020

Dear POASD Community,

There is a confirmed COVID-19 case at Philipsburg Elementary School. Anyone who was in close contact with the student has been notified and is currently in quarantine. No further action needs to be taken at this time. As cases continue to rise within our community, it is important to remain diligent and continue to do our part to keep our students safe and healthy.

Sincerely,

Dr. Gregg Paladina Superintendent